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	Name
	In Attendance
	Not In Attendance
	Name
	In Attendance
	Not In Attendance

	Luis Landa
	X
	
	Claudia San Roman
	
	X

	Paulette Crawford
	X
	
	Christina Saldivar
	X
	

	Courtney Bensch
	X
	
	Veronica Williams
	
	X

	Lupe Eureste
	X
	
	Ruth DeLuna
	
	 X

	Rebecca Ingle
	X
	
	Chijuana Cooper
	
	X

	Claudia Castillo
	X
	
	Adrian Izaguirre
	X
	

	Joseph Cordova
	X
	
	Sara Cronin
	
	X

	Ryan DeMars
	X
	
	Julie Vazquez
	X
	 

	Jordache Oliver
	
	X
	
	
	



Welcome
Testing updates
· Senior Finals 
· Testing is not supposed to count this year, however we still encouraged students to come test as we know it is still a graduation requirement. We hit around 80% participation rates across the board with the tests, which was a lot of work, but important to us. 
· The committee looked at some results of the tests. We talked about gains and places for us to make improvements. We looked at the specific percentages and compared them to the last two years.
· We went over the testing dates of when we tested throughout the year and looked at the June summer testing dates set
· Big shout out to the teaching staff and the testing folks who made this year’s testing happen!!
Graduation Information
· June 12th at Delmar at 5 pm. If staff wants to help out…you need to get with Mr. Rumbo. Participants will be there at 3 p to start getting ready.
· Students get 3 passes for parking and 9 tickets for guests of families to come
· To date, over $8 million in scholarship monies have been awarded to graduating seniors
· Wristbands will be distributed next week Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday
Budget Update
· Projection for 2021-2022- Chavez has had a decrease in enrollment and we have lost some monies due to that enrollment
· We have done some campus improvements around the building with murals, softball field. Future things might be the track and some other things that still need attention. 
· We still need to address some tech needs and deal with some fine arts needs.
· Our projection is 2525 for next year
· Our building culture- we are going to start working with this as we need to keep growing this throughout this building. We discussed certain things that we could do to help with culture building in the school. Celebrations for different folks!!! 
· Personnel Update-there are a few positions posted, but most of them are filled….we have a Spanish position and an English position that we still need to fill. Things do change, but that is where we are at now. We have a couple folks remedying certification needs
Important Dates
· Last day of school for students is June 11
· Last day of school for teachers is June 14
· Report card day June 18
· Summer school is June 17-july 8
· Enrichment opportunities for teachers is scheduled Aug 2- 13
· Teachers return to campus August 16
· Students return to campus August 23
Superintendent updates
· We have a new sup that will be joining us, Supt House is his name. 
· We will not be having hybrid classes anymore, classes will either be all face to face or all virtual
· Went over dates and some law stuff that happens in the education world, ICG updates, CCMR conversations. We do not know what next year will look like yet. 
· The mask update is that after June 4th, HISD can no longer require students to wear masks, however as we finish out this school year, masks will be a part of our dress code until the remainder of the year and summer school. We will discuss next year as it comes. Chavez is going to close out the year with masks being a part of our dress code.
· Talked about addressing the dress code as well as the culture concern
· Failure to adhere to dress code is the same consequences as it is now. Call home, make sure parents understand that this is part of the dress code and why and ask for their support. 
· 
Next SDMC Meeting for 2021-2022 School Year is scheduled for September 23
· We will meet to discuss the school improvement plan….but we think we still need to keep working on what we are working on. Probably not going to add a bunch of new things because we have more work to do with the goals we currently have
· Ms. Ingle will be moving up to a promotion with the bilingual students in HISD
Q & A
· Talked about some movements in the coaching arena. We have a new coach, from Dobie high school. We will have a new softball coach as well. We will have a new girls basketball coach as well. We will also have a new AD, Coach Brown is moving to Sam Houston High school to be their head coach. Mr. Abdoli will be our new grad lab coach and take that role. We will be holding interviews for the AD here really soon! We will be interviewing two folks from inside and one outside individual for that position. 
· Wish everyone a great summer! Stay safe and get some rest. 
· aizaguirre94@gmail.com is Adrian Izaquirre’s new email address…so please use this email for the next meeting!
